SERFF 7.14 Release Notes

SERFF 7.14 was released to production on Thursday, November 30, 2017. The 7.14 release contains minor
bug fixes and a new data field on Rate/Rule submissions.

Changes in SERFF 7.14

New Data Field

SERFF has added a new field to Rate/Rule Data: SERFF Tracking Number of Last Filing. This new
field, located beside the field ‘Filing Method of Last Filing’, will allow industry filers to enter a previously
filed SERFF Tracking Number. The field will be a clickable link when the user has access to view the
filing.

Addition to State Filing Event Log
State users will now see post submission confidentiality requests in the filing event log.

Fixes in SERFF 7.14

Several minor fixes were included in SERFF 7.14, including:
e SOl changes will now show correctly in amendments and in response letters;

e State users will correctly receive filing reminders;

e Corrections to search by filing type;

e Plan Management users will now be able to edit amendments;
o Users will now be able to save draft post submission updates.

Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions
about the release of SERFF 7.13.



